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OCR and Blind Ladies Hill 
intersection closure 

 
(Kahnawake – 24 Ohiarí:ha/June 2025) 
 
The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to 
inform the community that the intersection of Old Chateauguay Road 
(OCR) and Blind Ladies Hill will be closed from Tuesday, June 24th, to 
Friday, June 27th. This closure is necessary to carry out 
reconstruction work on the road foundation. 
 

 
 
The intersection will be fully closed throughout the duration of the 
project. Detour routes will be clearly marked, and motorists are kindly 
asked to follow them with caution. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that the schedule is subject to change 
based on weather conditions, operational factors, or the pace of work. 
The community’s patience and understanding are greatly appreciated.  
 
For more information, please contact the Technical Services Office at 
450-635-1016. 
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